
                                   
 

The URC Waldensian Fellowship On-Line 
 

Thursday 30th January at 7.30 pm  
  

An Evening with Massimo Long 
  
Massimo has been working as a ‘Deacon’ in the Waldensian Church since 1995. For 
many years he concentrated on Youth Work – serving in the Pellice Valley before 
moving to the Isle of Elba and then to Turin. He recently returned to Pomaretto in the 
Waldensian Valleys serve within his home church community – a community much 
changed over the years. 
  
He has also served the wider church through participation in the Synod Diaconal 
Commission, amongst other things. 
  
During the thirty years he has been serving the church, there have been many 
changes, both in society and in the church: secularisation, technological changes, the 
web, media, and many more, and we hope to ask Massimo to speak of his 
experience of these and other matters and how they have impacted upon the life of 
the Waldensian Church. Therefore, a title to the evening might be  
 

How Shall We Be the Church in a Changing Italy 
 

 and in a Changing World?’ 
  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84476125567?pwd=MFFTR3F5c0REU2lOYkVLa2x1c
U5qdz09 

 
Please feel free to send this information on to anyone you think may be interested. 
  
We hope to see you on January 30th, at 7.30 p.m. 
  
John Bremner 
Chairman, United Reformed Church Waldensian Fellowship 
  
 

Do join us on Zoom.  All are welcome! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84476125567?pwd=MFFTR3F5c0REU2lOYkVLa2x1cU5qdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84476125567?pwd=MFFTR3F5c0REU2lOYkVLa2x1cU5qdz09

